

GLOBAL ENGAGEMENT OFFICE

15 December 2022

Mr Cheng Hong Yung The Principal SKH Lam Woo Memorial Secondary School

Dear Principal Cheng

Congratulations on Your Graduate's Academic Success at PolyU

Greetings from PolyU!

We are pleased to share with you that the following graduate from your school was awarded First Class Honours at PolyU in the 2021-22 academic year: -

Admission Year	Name of Student	Programme Award Title
2018	YAU Wai Lam	Bachelor of Science in Surveying

We share the joy and pride of this student's success and we trust that she has gained rich learning experiences at our University and are well-prepared to start a new journey in the workplace.

It would be appreciated if you could invite the above outstanding student, and your graduates who are studying at our University, to share their current study life with their fellow students. We are also ready to organise campus visits or deliver admissions talks for your teachers and students. They can learn more about the features of our 4-year undergraduate curriculum, programmes on offer, campus facilities and other available learning opportunities. Your careers teachers can contact us at local.study@polyu.edu.hk, or call Ms Vicky Choi at 3400 8302 for arrangements. We look forward to receiving your continued support.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a rewarding new year ahead!

Many thanks and with regards

Corrina Lu

Associate Director of Global Engagement The Hong Kong Polytechnic University